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Mr, Eliot Porter
Route 1, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Eliot:

Thanks for your interesting letter about Ansel’s article on 
color. I knew when we published it that it would bring forth 
considerable comment, at least I hoped it would. Of course, 
we would like nothing better than to present your work in 
the pages of IMAGE, Unfortunately we have no budget for the 
inclusion of color plates. From time to time, various printers 
have generously made a gift of color inserts. If we are fortunate 
to have another such offer I would very much like to get in touch 
with you and to work out a fine presentation of your work. We 
would also like to have you write an article about your views on 
color.

With all best wishes to you Eliot, and Merry Christmas,

Sincerely,

BN/msw
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